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SUBJ:  Larry Russell joins the team! 

FROM: Ryan Moore 

MEMO: 

 

It is my pleasure to announce that Larry Russell has joined the team at Builders International 

serving as Director of Development.  

 

Larry joins us following more than 30-years as a Stewardship Consultant, Commercial Banker, 

University Development Director, Senior Pastor and Church CFO/Executive Pastor.  

 

With so much negativity in the world, hopelessness seems to be everywhere. Builders 

International is a non-profit construction ministry serving generous churches and individuals 

(locally and globally) as we build the Kingdom of God. Together, We Build Hope in the face of 

hopelessness! 

 

Larry stands ready to serve in assisting churches and nonprofit organizations in accelerating a 

culture of generosity and to partner with you in assuring that your donated funds are directed 

toward work for the Kingdom! Whether looking for charitable giving opportunities with a return 

on investment of changed lives globally, or embarking on a church growth journey at home, I 

believe Larry will be a blessing to you. 

 

Larry would love to hear from you! I encourage you to email him at larry@buildersintl.org, call 

or text him at 417-773-3503.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ryan Moore 

Builders International Foundation, CEO        
 


